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Andrea Gyger

From: Kyle Rulli <krulli@douglas.co.us>

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 3:42 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Dwight Shellman

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

Concerning the change to Rule 7.5.10: 

 

Disassociating a batch number at this time would render an RLA impossible. The batches would not be traceable at this 

time to their storage locations if those disassociations were to be made at the time of tabulation. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kyle Rulli 

Elections Technology Coordinator 

Douglas County Elections 

O (303) 814-4393 

C (720) 537-5853 

 


